

Texas Higher Education COORDINATING BOARD

P. O. Box 12788, Austin, TX 78711 • 7745 Chevy Chase Drive, Austin, TX 78752 TEL 512-483-6250 • FAX 512-483-6444

COMMUNITY AND TECHNICAL COLLEGES DIVISION

GLENDA O. BARRON Assistant Commissioner

MOLLY H. BOYD Director of State and Federal Initiatives

JULIE LEIDIG Director of Instructional Programs DPAFT

March 17, 2000

President Cary A. Israel Collin County Community College District 4800 Preston Park Blvd. Plano, TX 75093 CCCCD

MAR 2 2 2000

President's Office

Dear President Israel:

Thank you for the hospitality you and your staff extended to the members of the Community and Technical Colleges (CTC) On-Site Review Team on February 2-4, 2000. The visit was conducted in order to comply with Texas State statutes and the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board Guidelines for Instructional Programs in Workforce Education.

The report produced by the CTC On-Site Review Team is enclosed. Please review the report carefully and inform us of any factual inaccuracies you may find. We will expect a response to the team recommendations by June 16, 2000, and suggest that you use a format similar to the example shown in Table III.

We appreciate your cooperation in this very important process.

Sincerely

Glenda O. Barron

GOB:IB:elr

Enclosure